
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/17/2016 3:37:52 PM
Subject: RE: Local Bill

This bill appears to apply to a class, which would seem to be constitutionally permissible.  Can we find out from DHEC 
background on this issue and, particularly, which “navigational canal community developments” this would bill would 
affect?
 
From: Glaccum, David 

Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2016 11:58 AM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Cc: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: Local Bill
 
Thoughts?  Thank you.
 
S.1076—Hembree—Navigational Canal Dredging Permit—Local (2.10.2016)
 
 
DAVID M. GLACCUM
Policy Advisor
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
(803) 734-0324
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